
Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you are all well.

Please find enclosed some activities for this week’s home learning.

Thankyou all for helping your children to complete the transition power points for Middle School.  

Mr Roys has asked me to pass on his thanks for those of you who have returned these already.  If 

your child has not yet completed this task, can you please help them to do so this week. (It is at the 

bottom of the transition page on the Valley Garden’s website.)

We have included an activity pack for this week which contains maths and English tasks.  For extra 

activities, please refer to the BBC site this week by looking at the link below. On Friday, please 

complete the BBC math challenge of the week.

https://bam.files.bbci.co.uk/bam/live/content/zj49d6f/pdf

For any extra, we ask that you please refer to the Oak National Academy. 

Regards

Mr Harrington, Mrs McIntosh and Miss Young


